
 

 

 

    

 

January 28, 2015 

Dear AUB Community, 

As we embark on a new semester, I want to welcome our new faculty and students, and 
those of you who are returning from the winter break. 

As a research university so deeply embedded in the fabric of this region, AUB takes 
great pride in the breadth of the educational experience and new knowledge it 
generates for the benefit of Lebanon and the Arab world. I am especially proud of the 
contributions our faculties, research centers, and non-academic departments make 
each day on behalf of our mission. 

This past year was a particularly productive and important year at AUB. We have 
compiled a brief look back at the successes and major campus events of 2014. This is 
not intended to be a complete collation of our year’s activities, but rather, a few 
highlights that illustrate the vastness and diversity of our achievements in the last 
calendar year. At the end of the video, you’ll find a link that will take you to an archive 
of all of AUB’s news stories for the year. 

Thank you all for your collective and personal contributions to AUB – those you have 
made in the past and those you will make in the year ahead. 

Sincerely, 

Peter Dorman  

President  

 

http://aub.edu.lb.bmetrack.com/c/l?u=4D1E3E8&e=41A06E&c=55C88&t=1&l=1B0&email=t6OP388646OdFZzxJaqp8Q%3D%3D

